Sam Heynes

From: Sent:	Bradley Woodward 5 February 2019 20:07
To:	Sam Heynes; Alex Bull
Subject:	Bunkers field
Hi Sam	
Hope your are well?	
Most of the fence post in the field with new one and tidy the fencing	d are rotten. My plan is the take out most of them in the summer and replace them g up a bit so it look smart.
Their will be no cost to you as you	ur kindly letting me keep sheep there.
I have spoken to Ed at the bunker down as it will save you a cost mo	r and he is keen for the sheep to be there to keep the grass around the bunker owing the field.
I hope this be okay but please let	me know what you think.
I have copy Alex into this as I did	speak to him about fencing what I written in this email.
Many Thanks Bradley	
Sent from my iPhone	